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Search is on for Marnhull 'Shed'  

Following a great turnout at a meeting in the Marnhull Village Hall. 32 villagers have agreed 

to form a new Men's -Shed for the village and a steering committee has begun work to 

make this great new venture a reality for the village.  

At the meeting sponsored by Poisedale Ltd of Hinton St Mary and Dike & Soils of Stalbridge, 

Patrick Abrahams enthused about the Frome Men's Shed that he set up four years ago.  

He shared his vision of these invaluable community spaces and the projects they are 

involved in. Men's Sheds are community based and operate as a non profit making 

community project - or example using woodworking skills to repair furniture or gardening 

skills to support the elderly or frail who may be struggling at home. As well as socialising 

and having a cuppa, other activities can include mechanics. model making, weaving. etc .. 

the list is virtually endless.  

Most importantly though the members decide what they want their shed to do and this 

teamwork and sharing of skills are the key to a successful Men's Shed.  

With the support of local POPP champion Rosie Gall, the Marnhull Shedders are looking for 

funding from local sources and businesses. However their first priority is to find a Shed.  

They need a base for their group, so if you know of any local premises in the Marnhull area, 

an outbuilding or workshop that is currently unused that might make a suitable location for 

the Marnhull Shedders. get in touch.  

For more information. or to join the Shed. contact Rosie.Gall@helpandcare.org.uk or 

telephone 07823-412119 and leave a message. 


